
 

 

          Date: 8-02-2021  

 

NOTICE 

 

All the concerned First Year students are informed that the First Semester Exams 
(Batch 2020-2021) of the University are being postponed. Now Exams will be 
conducting by 15 March 2021. Detailed program will be notified later on. 

                                                                                                         

Controller Of Examinations 

Copy to:  

1. Honorable vice - chancellor 

2. Registrar Office 

3. Deans / HoD’s 

4. IT department for website upgradation 

                                                                                                  

Controller Of Examinations 

 

 


